

Tyee Newsletter

Principal – Melanie Monrad – mmonrad@vsb.bc.ca Direct of Instruction – Janis Myers - jmyers@vsb.bc.ca Trustee – Victoria Jung – Victoria.Jung@vsb.bc.ca

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/tyee

May 30th, 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Bike Tune-Up Event at Tyee – Today!

To get ready for Bike to School Week, Tyee is welcoming two mechanics from *Our Community Bikes* to offer **free bike tune-ups** for students. Services include flat fixes, brake adjustments, chain lubrication, and other minor repairs.

X When: Today, Friday, May 30

Time: 2:00–4:00 PM

Where: Undercover area

• 2:00-3:00 PM: Intermediate classes will visit the tuning station during school hours.

• **3:00–4:00 PM:** Primary students are welcome with a parent or guardian.

Next week June 2^{nd} to June 6^{th} from 8:40 a.m. - 8:55 a.m., roll up to our Bike to School Week table (near front door to school) to enter a draw for some fun prizes.

Come get your bike ready to roll! Enjoy the weekend!

Mrs. Monrad



With deep gratitude and respect, we are honoured to be learning and unlearning on the ancestral and unceded lands of the xwməθkwəy əm (Musqueam), Skwxwú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish Nation) & səlilwəta (Tsleil-Waututh Nation)

Tyee Elementary NEWSLETTER

Information Items:

1. Upcoming Dates:

```
June 2 – 6<sup>th</sup> - Bike, Walk, Roll, Scoot to school Week
June 5<sup>th</sup> – Welcome to Kindergarten event for K's starting Sept 2025
June 6<sup>th</sup> – Games Day/Hot Dog Day
June 10<sup>th</sup> – Parent Appreciation Event 8:30 – 9:15 a.m.
June 20<sup>th</sup> – Grade 7 Farewell 5:00 – 8:00 p.m.
June 25<sup>th</sup> – Music Assembly
June 25<sup>th</sup> – Final Written Summary of Learning goes home (Report Card Day)
June 26<sup>th</sup> – Farewell Assembly 9:15 a.m.
June 26<sup>th</sup> – Last Day in Session for Students
```

2. Mountain West School's group photo session is now live!

Hello Families!

Exciting news! Your online gallery from your school's group photo session is now live! You can now purchase your Teams, and Grade 7 Leaving class group photo online.

By now, you will have received your students' complimentary class group photo; however, if you would like to purchase additional copies, please read the instructions below

- Please visit this link to access the gallery: https://vando.imagequix.com/K9L3W9Z
- Your web code to access your images was provided on photo day. Your student's class group photo is now available in the same gallery. If you cannot view your student's class group photo in their individual gallery, please reach out to our customer service team
- See below links to any team photos that were taken
- Any active email address can be used to login.

Teams: https://shop.imagequix.com/s1152967121 <u>Click Here</u> to find out more about ordering.

Phone: 1.888.644.4494

Email: help@mountainwest.ca

Tyee Elementary NEWSLETTER

2. Parent Appreciation Event – June 10th

Join us on Tuesday, June 10th from 8:30 to 9:15 a.m. for our Parent Appreciation Morning—a warm gathering with tea, coffee, and music to celebrate you! Please come a little early to mix and mingle. We'd love the opportunity to thank you—our amazing parents and caregivers—for the love and support you—our amazing parents and caregivers—for the love and support you give to our Tyee students each and every day. We look forward to seeing you there!

3. PAC Weekly Update

1. Volunteers Needed for Games Day

Games Day is fast approaching on **Friday**, **June 6**th from 9 a.m. to around 1 p.m. While the grade 7s will be running the games, we are looking for parent volunteers to help with the lunch, snack and cooling stations or to provide general assistance with the divisions. If you are able to lend a hand, please email Tanya at chair@tyeepac.com.

2. Help Us Say Thanks on Staff Appreciation Day

The PAC is excited to host a Staff Appreciation Lunch on Tuesday, June 2nd to express our gratitude to our wonderful teachers and staff. We would like to feature a display of thank-you notes and/or drawings from students at the lunch. Please drop off your student's creation in the collection box near the front office by the extended deadline of **Monday**, **June 1**st. (As we would like to show appreciation to the whole Tyee team, we suggest keeping the thank-you messages generic rather than mentioning specific names.)

3. Parent Education: Keeping Kids Safe Online

Mark your calendars for Keeping Kids Safe Online, an interactive virtual workshop provided by <u>PLEA</u> on Tuesday, **June 10**th **from 6:30-7:45 p.m.** Get practical advice and resources on how to talk to your children about staying safe online. The Zoom link will be posted closer to the event date.

4. Joyful Learners

We have been working with Kyala Joy, seasoned educator and founder of Joyful Learners, to set up an after-school program for the 2025-26 school year. Stay tuned for more details soon. In the meantime, Joyful Learners have spots available in their Puppet Making and Live Action Story Adventure summer camps. Visit their website kyalajoy.com for more information.



FREE PEEWEE S@CCER CAMP



JULY 8-11, 2025 | 10 A.M. – 1 P.M.

STRATHCONA PARK SOUTHEAST OVAL - 857 MALKIN AVENUE



This **FREE** soccer camp is for kids aged six to twelve who live in Vancouver.

Join us for four days of fun and coaching by officers from the VPD Soccer club, coaches from the Whitecaps community, and volunteers.



To register, please email **youth.services@vpd.ca** and include the following information:

- Child's name
- Age
- School or community centre
- Emergency contact name and number
- List of allergies or health concerns
- Shirt size

No soccer cleats or equipment required.

Please send your child with a packed lunch and water,
and ensure they are dressed for the weather.

WITH SUPPORT FROM



